
Administrative Hours 

College Administrators are available Monday to Friday from 8am to 5pm to assist prospective and 

enrolled students with any questions pertaining to the college including Consumer Information listed on 

the website. Upon reasonable notice, additional information regarding Consumer Information can be 

provided by the VP, Regulatory Affairs by contacting Matthew Egan at megan@arizonacollege.edu.  
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